
Strathmore Volleyball Tournament  

October 24th-25th 2014 

 

Dear Parents, 

 On the weekend of October 24th-25th both the Sr. Boys and Sr. Girls have 

been invited to a 1A volleyball tournament in Strathmore, AB. This is a great 

opportunity for the athletes as there are few Sr. Boys teams in Southern Alberta 

and the competition will be from schools of similar size. 

There will be a 70$ fee to cover tournament entry, hotel rooms and 

transportation. The school has a policy that if student fees are not yet paid, an 

additional 20$ should be contributed to student fees. To make our trip a success we 

will be asking for help from the parents to drive the athletes to and from Stathmore 

in their vehicles. We will be staying at the Super 8 hotel in Strathmore (403-934-

1808). There will be some compensation for gas. If you are able to drive please 

indicate this on the form below. 

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I give permission for my child _________________ to attend the Strathmore 

volleyball tournament on October 24th-25th 2015.  I have enclosed $ ________ to 

cover the cost of the trip 

  

 I will be able to drive _______ students in my vehicle 

  

 

                                                               _____________________________ 

                                           (Parent Signature) 


